
Dear faithful, limiting or preventing coronavirus infection 
is a practical way of exercising charity. For this reason, 
the Catholic diocese has introduced new and more 
comprehensive measures against infection in a very 
demanding situation.

•	The Sunday mass obligation has been 
lifted until further notice

•	All masses in the diocese have been 
cancelled

•	The churches will nonetheless remain 
open

Let us all pray for the infected, the especially vulnerable 
and our selfless health care workers.
 
If you have questions, read more at www.katolsk.no or 
contact your local parish priest.


